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14 June – non-uniform day
14 June – Grown up’s quiz
evening
29 June – Happy’s Circus
10 July – Summer Disco
17 July – Final Grown Up’s
social of the school year
23 July – End of Term party
at the Barley Mow

I hope you and your child(ren) have all had a fabulous school
year and are looking forward to the summer break. We’ve worked
hard to bring you some new ideas as well as some old favourite
activities this year, and always welcome any feedback you might
have. Please never hesitate to email us, or contact Lisa directly if
you have any thoughts, questions or ideas to share.

Dates for
the  diaryWe’re in the home straight for Summer!

All OJSA events can be paid for by
sending payments directly to the
OJSA

Acc Name: Oakley Junior School
Association
Sort Code: 30-90-53 
Account Number: 00309144
Reference: Your child's name

OJSA Bank Details 

We are currently in the process of supporting the school with a
brand-new pair of goal posts, new Upper and Lower school team
sports tops, and a healthy budget for some new books for all the
children to enjoy. We also have the hugely popular Military days
this week which is funded by OJSA, thanks to all of your
donations.

mailto:ojsassociation@yahoo.co.uk


The HUGE news this week was the revelation of
the incredible raffle prize sourced by chair of

Friends, Sarah Peltohaka. This is a prime
example of Dream Team work and we’re so
excited to see who wins the prize, a family

camping weekend at Camp Bestival is worth
over £800.00!! Please shout if you need more

tickets than the 2xbooks each child has brought
home. Equally if you have any unsold tickets,

please return them to school as soon as
possible.

Follow our Facebook page for more
details and links to other events

We keep going until the end of term though, this week we
have a non-uniform day alongside the infants in exchange
for chocs and bottles. We also have our Quiz Night this
Friday evening at the Andover Road hut – there has been
some rival words shared between some of the regular
teams so the stakes are high.

Our Nearly New Uniform team can help with any kids
clothing items. 

juniornearlynew@gmail.com

Uniform is available all the time too, so don’t feel you
have to wait until the next pop-up shop.

If you are struggling and need support, please reach
out. 

Remember

We are always collecting re-giftable items for our Christmas Cracker
event.

If you have any un-needed or outgrown uniform, including the sports
day house colour t-shirts, we would love them for our Nearly New

Uniform stall.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/244628445665220
https://firebasestorage.googleapis.com/v0/b/app-store-81d55.appspot.com/o/dc61owVQs1%2FQuiz%20night%2014.06.2024.jpg?alt=media&token=4da166b8-8930-4f51-bee1-09669409177a
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